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   March 30, 2018 
 

    
   Dear Friend,  
  
   The Daniel Pearl Education Center (DPEC) in East Brunswick would greatly  
   appreciate your sponsorship for its fifth annual Golf and Board Game Classic  
   on Sunday, May 20 at the Cranbury Golf Club in West Windsor.   
 

   All proceeds from the outing support the DPEC, a non-profit, charitable   
   organization committed to the ideals of understanding and community –   
   those principles that are part of the legacy of the late Wall Street Journal   
   reporter Daniel Pearl, who was kidnapped and murdered by extremists in   
   Pakistan in 2002. The DPEC is a 501(c)(3) non-profit charitable organization. 
 
   The DPEC sponsors a wide range of community outreach programs, including 
   an annual trip to the US Holocaust Memorial Museum; a college scholarship  
   program at East Brunswick High School; an annual Daniel Pearl World Music  
   Day celebration; a speaker series; “teaching tolerance” workshops for area  
   teachers; and more. 
     
   Please help us make this another successful and memorable annual event   
   in support of the important work of the DPEC.  
 
   How can you help? The DPEC is seeking the following sponsorships and   
   donations: 
 

   •  Hole sponsorship ($250, $150 if split among 2+ sponsors) 

   •  Registration desk ($500) 

   •  BBQ lunch ($500) 

   •  Dinner ($1,000) 

   •  Beverage cart ($500) 

   •  Driving range ($500) 

      
   In addition, the DPEC would be delighted to receive any merchandise donations  
   or gift certificates to be used in our silent auction or as a raffle prize. For these  
   opportunities, please fill out section in the Golf Registration form.  
 
For further information on becoming a Golf Outing Sponsor, please contact Rebecca Brenowitz at  
732-690-1005 or email rbrenowitz1@aol.com.    Additional information about the Golf Classic Event or 
the DPEC is available from Dr. Andy Boyarsky, chairman of the DPEC, at 732-672-9187. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generous contribution. 
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